
 

 

Fairfield News  
Friday 1st December 2023 

Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
 
Meithrin – Lake Brady 
Derbyn – Charlie Anslow-Evans 
Shakespeare – Osian Walton 
Dahl – Emir Boztash 
Kipling –Nancy Pratt  
Shelley – Ben Collins 
Byron – Henryk Rouse 
            Cleo Armstrong 
Milton – Theo Payne 
Masefield – Bess Hurley 
Ceiriog – Yasien Ibrahim 
Thomas – Sophia Camilleri 
 

 
Well done!   Da iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Autumn Term 2023 
11/12: Xmas Concert – FP – 1.30pm 
12/12: Xmas Concert – FP – 10.00am 
12/12: Xmas Concert - KS2 – 1.30pm 
13/12: Xmas Concert – KS2 – 6.00pm        
19/12: Xmas Lunch 
21/12: Last day of Autumn term 
22/12: INSET DAY 
8/1: First day of Spring term 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

 
 
Foundation Phase & KS2 
 
Sut mae’r tywydd  
heddiw? 
What’s the weather  
like today? 
 
Mae hi’n heulog / oer / 
stormus. 
It is sunny / cold /  
stormy 
 
 
 
 

Sgwad Cymraeg 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Concerts  
Please ensure that you have 
requested your Christmas 

concert tickets. 
If any additional tickets are 

available we will notify you on 
Monday 4th December.  

Please be aware that there are 
very few tickets left for the KS2 

evening performance. 
 

Please check Google 
Classroom for costume 

information. 
 

On Monday, St Cyres visited 
Fairfield with some of the main 
characters from their school 

production ‘High School 
Musical’. All the junior children 
enjoyed watching some selected 
extracts from the production, 

and then Year 5 & 6 took part in 
a choreography workshop led by 

the St Cyres students.  
We witnessed some super dance 
moves from our children and a 

good time was had by all! 


